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June 10, 2025 
 
Notification of Change in Release Testing Site for ACC Plastic Bottled Water (LRW) 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We are writing to inform you of an important update regarding the release testing site for certain 
Associates of Cape Cod, Inc. (ACC) water products. 
 
If you are not the direct end user of this laboratory notice, please forward it to the appropriate 
individual within your organization, such as the laboratory or quality manager. 
 
Effective immediately, some of the release testing for the ACC plastic bottled LAL Reagent 
Water (LRW) will be conducted by our UK-based Contract Testing Laboratory (CTS) located in 
Liverpool England. This change has been made to enhance efficiency and maintain the high-
quality standards that you expect from ACC. 
 
The following ACC water products will be impacted by this change: 

• WP050C 
• WP1000C 
• WP100C 
• WP500C 

 
Our UK CTS laboratory is fully qualified and equipped to perform this work. The facility operates 
under the following certifications and accreditations: 

• GMP – The UK laboratory is certified by MHRA to perform analytical testing for the 
detection of endotoxin and (1→3)-β-D-glucan in pharmaceutical products and 
consumables.   

• ISO9001:2015-certified 
 

This transition will not affect product quality or lead times. It is part of our ongoing commitment 
to operational excellence and global alignment of our testing procedures. 
If you have any questions or require additional documentation regarding this change, please do 
not hesitate to contact your local ACC representative. 
We appreciate your continued trust in ACC and look forward to supporting your testing needs 
 
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
Associates of Cape Cod, Inc. 
Product Support Team 


